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TO: 

DATE: 

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN··· · 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TELEPHONE CALL 

The Volunteers of America Convale 
Hospital, Torrance, California. 
(213) 378-8587 

SUNDAY - July 4, 1976 --

RECOMMENDED BY: Jack Ford 

PURPOSE: 

TALKING POINTS: 

On a recent California trip, due to a last­
minute schedule change, Jack Ford was 
unable to drop by the America Convalescent 
Hospital in Torrance, California. Many 
of the elderly patients were very disappointed 
and Jack has asked you to call the patients 
today, July 4th. 

The individual who will receive your call is 
Mr. Bill Dooley, a patient in his late sixties, 
who is very active in the patient committee 
work at the Hospital. Mr. Dooley is also a 
Veteran. 

I understand that Jack, because of a schedule 
change, was unable to visit the Volunteers of 
American Convalescent Hospital as planned 
when he was in California recently. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to call you 
and let you know we are thinking of you 
on this 200th anniversary of our Nation's 
birthday. We are working hard to make the 

Third Century of America ~every best one 
yet. (SEE ATTACHEDl_ 

• '~U'l ~ 
TERRY\O'D NNELL 
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